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Message: 

WEB ID: 107901 AT:07-09-2016 at 10:37 AM P [ J C 0 

Related Case Num 

TYPE: Comment 

NAME: Mrs. MInsun Roos 

MAILING ADDRESS: 

• 10386 Giverny Blvd. 

• Cincinnati, Ohio 45241 

• USA 

PHONE INFORMATION: 

• Home: (513) 257-7325 

• Alternative: (no alternative phone provided?) 
• Fax: (no fax number provided?) 

E-MAIL: minsunroos^icloud.com 

INDUSTRY:Gas 

ACCOUNT INFORMATION: 

Company: Duke Energy 

(no account name provided?) 
Service address: 10386 Giverny Blvd. Cincinnati OH 45241 
(no service plione number provided?) 
(no account number provided?) 

COMMENT DESCRIPTION: 

I am writing this to express my objection to the Duke Energy's Central Corridor Pipeline Extension 
Project that might directly affect my house (green route) and definitely affect other thousands people in 
the city. I object this project because it will be very disruptive to our peaceful life and beautiful 
landscape in my neighborhood, cause devaluation of my house, not to mention the inconvenience 
during construction and the danger involving the high pressured massive size gas pipe that would make 
me nervous 24/7. When I have these concerns, I cannot imagine giving these worries to other people 
even if Duke energy chose to go with any other route, so I object this project all together. I think this is a 
very greedy part of Duke energy not thinking of other peoples living conditions, and wonder if they 

This i s t o c e r t i f y t l ia t the lisages appearing a re an 
accura te and complete reprodu<:tion ©f a case f i l e 
dociisient d e l i v e r e d ^ the regular course of business . 
Technician r ^ - ^ Date Proo^igsedJUL I I LuiU 



would be okay if this type of gas pipe is going through their own homes affecting their families and 
friends!! 11 went to a meetings that was held by Duke energy with a lot of questions. No one was giving 
me definite answers to any of my questions, and no one seems to know anything except for the material 
that had been chosen. This made me even more nervous. Also, they said this line was for supplying city 
of Cincinnati. When I said that we have been getting gas supply just fine for decades and why do we 
need additional massive pipe line like this on top of what we already have, one of the employees said 
that it was because Cincinnati is growing. I had a hard time understanding this answer because 
Cincinnati is not a fast growing city, especially in the area they are thinking of putting these lines. 
Cincinnati is expanding, and population might be growing because of these expansions. It would be 
more understandable if they are expanding pipe line to these new areas but not adding massive size 
pipe line in addition to existing pipe line where communities has been established. It makes me feel that 
this project is definitely targeting something else and we are being fooled. I demand Duke Energy to 
take this high pressured gas line out to rural area and leave us safe and peaceful when we are paying 
them for their gas. Duke energy should have a moral not to jeopardize their customers' safety and 
quality of life for their profit but preserve those important things for their customers. 


